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Memo

To:

Joseph A. Curtatone, Mayor

From:
Paulette Renault-Caragianes

CC:

Janice Delory, Chief of Staff



Omar Boukili
Nancy Aylward
  Date:May 23, 2011
Re:
Board of Health Tobacco, Alcohol and Related Public Health Policy Program Grant – Somerville Board of Health Six City Tobacco/Alcohol Initiative
The City of Somerville Health Department has been awarded a Board of Health Tobacco, Alcohol and Related Public Health Policy Program Grant from the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of Public Health – Somerville Board of Health Six City Tobacco/Alcohol Initiative in the amount of $100,000.00.
As was the case when we were funded as a Five City Collaborative, The Somerville Board of Health Six City Tobacco/Alcohol Initiative will conduct inspections of all retail establishments that sell tobacco throughout the Collaborative cities of Cambridge, Chelsea, Everett, and Revere and will expand its work into Winthrop this year.  It will also conduct education and enforcement activities if violations of federal, state and/or local laws are discovered in the course of the afore mentioned activities.. Starting this year the Initiative will assist Somerville Cares About Prevention on some issues surrounding underage drinking
We respectfully request that you accept this grant on behalf of the Health Department.  We are specifically requesting that the Board of Alderman approve the receipt of the $100,000.00
Thank you for your support.
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